
CITY OF ORANGE
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

SUBSTANTIAL 1st AMENDMENT TO FISCAL YEAR 2022-23 ACTION PLAN

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of Orange will hold a public hearing,
Tuesday, September 13, 2022, at 6:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as the matter may be heard, in the
Council Chambers located at 300 E. Chapman Avenue, Orange, California, to review and approve the
Substantial 1st Amendment to the Fiscal Year 2022-2023 Action Plan.

The City is proposing to allocate $651,244 in HOME funds to the Villa St. Joseph Project to be located
at 480 S. Batavia Street. The proposed development consists of converting an existing vacant convent
into a 3-story building with 50 dwelling units for Seniors 62 and older.

30-Day Public Review of the Substantial 1st Amendment to the 2022-23 Action Plan
Copies of the Draft Substantial 1st Amendment to the 2022-2023 Action Plan will be available at the
following locations for a 30-day public review process from August 4, 2022, to September 2, 2022.

 Community Development Department - 300 East Chapman Avenue
 Public Library (Main Library) - 407 East Chapman Avenue, Orange, CA 92866
 City website at https://www.cityoforange.org/housing

All interested persons may submit comments and may be heard on any relevant matter relating to the
proposed actions by mail, email, voicemail or in-person, as set forth in the September 13, 2022, City
Council agenda. For more information, please contact Jessica Herrera at (714) 744-7270 or
cdbg@cityoforange.org.
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